
ELAC INFORMATION 
Meeting
August 24, 2022 @ 6 pm
Tustin High School Library
Parents & guardians of English Language learners, 
please join us for an informational meeting to learn 
about:

● Services for English learners at THS
● Supporting & improving the English Learner 

Program
● How to get involved with the English Learner 

Advisory Committee (ELAC)
● Future ELAC meetings will be held on Sep 21, 

Dec 7, Feb 8, and Mar 8 at 6 pm in the Library 

Dinner & Spanish interpretation 
will be provided. 

Door prizes will be given to the 
first 5 families to arrive!

For questions about this meeting, 
please contact Olga Reardon at 
714.730.7414 ext. 87159


